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Subject: Letter from Barwig 1

From: Chris Hyde (cdhyde1@gmail.com)

To: camptouchstone@yahoo.com; jdmulcahy5@verizon.net; davidpcerny@hotmail.com; zachary.dorfman@ge.com;
topnotch@nycap.rr.com; smeier1@roadrunner.com;

Date: Sunday, January 27, 2019 10:29 AM

 
 
 
 
Thank you, 

 Chris Hyde
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------

 From: Floyd & Sue Barwig <couchrock@nycap.rr.com>
 Date: Wed, Jan 16, 2019, 2:21 PM

 Subject: Draft UMP
 To: Chris Hyde <cdhyde1@gmail.com>

  
 

Chris,

Under the following cover note, I have submitted my comments, which were just sent to you separately,  directly to
DEC Commissioner Basil Seggos using the e-mail link for him provided at the DEC web site.

Floyd

 

Dear Commissioner Seggos:

My wife and I became aware of the Hammond Pond Wild Forest - Draft Unit Management Plan (Draft UMP) when
we read an article on-line on suncommunitynews.com (The Times of Ti on-line).  The article was posted on January
10, 2019.  We found it, quite by accident, on January 11, 2019.  By that time the public hearing had been held and the
comment period on the Draft UMP was closed.  We had seen no prior notice of the Draft UMP, the comment period,
the public hearing, or any other opportunity to learn about and respond to this plan.

The Draft UMP proposes changes to the boat launch at Eagle Lake that will seriously degrade or eliminate boat access
for some properties on the lake, including the property that my wife, Susan G. Barwig, and I own on the north shore of
the lake.  Notification of the proposed changes has been woefully inadequate.  Moreover, the analysis underlying the
proposed changes is slim to non-existent or seriously flawed.

I respectfully request that you direct your staff to reopen the record on this particular issue and accept the following
comments.

Sincerely,

Floyd E. Barwig
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